
I am writing in support of HB 2970. All we, Certified Estheticians, are asking for is to regain our scope of practice that was 
inadvertently taken away due to verbiage in the Certified Advanced Estheticians Law.

Myself and hundreds of my fellow Certified Estheticians have based our skincare practices around non-invasive, and safe devices 
that we were properly educated, trained and licensed for. Devices, such as galvanic, high frequency, LED and microcurrent are non-
invasive and safely treat the epidermis only. (By the way, these devices are marketed for retail purchases for home use to the 
average consumer in stores and online.) 

I have no desire to use Lasers or IPLs. I do not want to go back to school, shut my business for 9 months, and spend $15,000 to be 
able to do services I have been safely providing for the past 30+ years. 

Daniela Hrdinsky
Certified Esthetician


